
Bagshot Infant School Elf Run 

 

Tuesday 1st December 2020 

To kick start our Christmas festivities the whole school are going to run the 

“Elfy mile”. We would love your child to come dressed as an Elf on that day to 

really get in the Christmas spirit! Please don’t spend lots of money on a new 

outfit, something warm and in the Christmas/elf spirit is what we’re looking for 

😊 

During normal times our School Council would be fundraising for a local charity 

at our Christmas Fair. This year that can’t happen for obvious reasons, so we 

have decided on this as an alternative. We are therefore asking for a donation 

of 50p per child to enter our “Elfy mile”. All money raised will go to Harry and 

Ed’s Aspiration Raising Trust (HEART) a small, local charity supporting children. 

All donations should be brought on the day of our “Elfy mile” in a sealed 

envelope. 

 

Miss Greenslade 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 


